
February 6, 2023 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E.  
Lacey, Washington 98503 

RE: Docket U-210590—PacifiCorp’s Response Related to Performance Metrics – Phase 
2A Work Plan 

On January 5, 2023, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 
issued a Notice of Opportunity to Provide Written Comments allowing the opportunity to 
comment on its proposed work plan for Phase 2A of this proceeding. PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific 
Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp or Company) provides the following responsive 
comments: 

This proceeding is currently in Phase 1. At the conclusion of Phase 1, the Commission will be 
issuing a policy statement that will “provide guidance on defining regulatory goals, desired 
outcomes, design principals, and metrics.”1 PacifiCorp appreciates that the Commission  
“recognizes that the complexity of the issues raised in the statute may require the Commission to 
revise the Work Plan during the process.”2 The Company believes that the Phase 1 policy 
statement may inform the Company’s comments on the scope and timing of Phase 2A as it 
relates to the establishment, reporting, and review of metrics. Accordingly, PacifiCorp would 
like to reserve its comments on the work plan for Phase 2A at this time. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 
(503) 813-5585
matthew.mcvee@pacificorp.com

1 Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments at 1 (January 5, 2023). 
2 Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments at 2 (January 5, 2023). 
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